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STONEYBROOK VILLAGE – September 2011 

“ASSOCIATION INFORMATION” 
www.svoa-corvallis.org  

 
 
 
Board Meetings  are scheduled for Wednesdays September 7, September 21, and October 
5 at 9:00 a.m. in the Clubhouse.  
 
Clubhouse Mailbox  – There is a new label on the mailbox to indicate what things should 
be placed in it.  
 
Architectural Review Requests  – ARC reminds all owners that it is necessary to get 
approval for changes to the exterior of your home for things such as painting, putting up a 
satellite dish, planting trees, changing the grading, etc. If in doubt, fill out the form and the 
Committee will tell you if it isn’t required. ARC meets on the 1st Monday of each month. 
 
Association Vote by mail – The Election Committee reports that as of August 20, 108 
ballots had been received representing 121 votes; 28 ballots representing 67 votes had not 
been cast. Each question requires 141 votes (75% of the eligible voters) to vote “yes” in 
order to pass. Election Committee volunteers continue to encourage voters to turn in their 
ballots. 
 
Pool  – You are asked to not move the benches in the poolroom as to do so is damaging 
the new pool deck surface. 
 
Pond Committee – A Pond Committee has been formed to research information regarding 
care of our pond and to make reports to the Board. Those who have volunteered to serve 
are Henny Chambers, Sheila Coxon, Rich Embree, Bob Laport, Adrienne Lawrence, Jan 
Napak, and George Novak. The Pond Doctor’s report can be seen at the SVOA website 
http://www.svoa-corvallis.org.  A hard copy is also available to be borrowed from Barbara 
Bowns at 541-758-8432. 
 
E-MAILS  (Subjects of recent E-mails sent to those on the Email Contact list by SVOA Board of Directors) 
7-13-2011 – Reminder of CC&R Forum followed by Board discussing Bond Doctor’s report & DEVCO analysis 
7-28-2011 – Board Agenda for August 3, 2011 
8-3-2011 – Address Correction on ballot return envelopes 
8-13-2011 – Board Agenda for August 24 noting date change from usual 3rd Wednesday to 4th Wednesday 
 
If you are not on the Email Contact List and would like to receive these Stoneybrook announcements, send your 
request with your email address to Lois Palermo at palermo@peak.org and your name will be added. 


